
The Principal of the College of Agricultural Sciences and Fisheries Technology is
pleased to invite the University of Dar es Salaam Community to visit the Honeybees
Value Added Products Expo. The event is organized to commemorate the World Bee
Day that was celebrated for the first time in Tanzania in May 20th 2019 to recognize
the importance of Honeybees as pollinators.

Date and Time: Friday 31st May 2019; From 0930 -1800 HRS.
Venue: CoAF Building, Ground Floor

Honeybees for Food Security

Honeybees for Beauty

Honeybees for Pharmaceuticals

Honeybees for LIFE

Karibu sana Welcome


